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"all he had to do was tell me my grandmothers address
and i would have sent the flowers on her behalf, and then
gone to the fridge. but that is the kind of man this is and
the entire episode spells its own funny ending. he has a

mother daughter relationship with the character when he is
trying to impress her by showing how well he is with the
money. in the movie, the characters become lifeless and

make no efforts to complete their project," says rohit
konda of your guide to the film. the only motivation for her
in the story is the idea to make a new identity as a woman
to get away from her husband, which doesnt make sense in

the movie at all. she gets carried away in it, but the
director and the makers need to also be taken to task for
making such a low-quality film. perhaps even though her
acting is not up to the mark, she is a commodity and its

easier to market her than the director. but a woman should
be able to stand on her own, and not be made to seem like
an object of shopping for other people. or if she was, then
it was poorly executed. ranchi diaries, the hindi version of
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the award-winning short story of the same name by
khushwant singh and the first film in which a writer and
director make an entry, has been packaged as a black

comedy. ranchi diaries, a black comedy starring himansh
kohli, soundarya sharma and anupam kher and directed by

sattwik mohanty, could have been a well-designed film
with every possible ingredient of a comic thriller, but turns

out to be a nightmare. the film wants to be a farcical
thriller, but doesn't take any chances and ends up being a

mundane comedy.
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Directed by Takashi Koizumi, starrer film "Ranchi Diaries" is
a good entertainer which is based on a short story of a

woman who wrote a book, which is the best selling book in
Japan. The film features Kiko Mizuhara, Shizuka Ito, Ryoko
Otomo, Dijon and Miho Nakayama in the lead roles. The

film is a continuation of Omigoz no Vaidasama 2012 Harsh
and Vijay are with opposite ideologies and opinions. They
marry the same girl thinking of themselves as the perfect
match. Harsh’s flashback of his past makes it clear that he
is from a rich family and his mother is a strict woman. On

the other hand, Vijay’s parents are from a poor background
and his father stays away from home. Hence, the two have

opposite ideologies and ideas about marriage. What
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happens when they get married and try to adjust with each
other? What relationship do they want from their partner?

How will they manage their life? Ranchi Diaries is a
romantic comedy in which the characters learn to live their
lives together. The film is mainly shot in the Kolkata. The

story of Ranchi Diaries revolves around an unconventional
and upwardly mobile woman who works in a mill, in Kolkata

and has dreams to become a playback singer. While
attempting to pursue her dreams, she crosses with two

men of a different background and disposition. She falls in
love with both of them and gets married to both of them at

the same time. The film will also have a small role of the
entrepreneur who will go to different places with two dogs.
The actor Vijay Deverakonda started his career with short
films and web serials, before making his feature film debut
with Theeran Adhigaram Ondru in 2008. Then, he made the
critically acclaimed film, Nannaku Prematho Koddiyundu in

2012. Before Ranchi Diaries, he worked in Tata Zica,
starring in films like Theeran Adhigaram Ondru, Majnu, and
Preethsod. His films are mainly about the themes of mental

stress and social isolation. 5ec8ef588b
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